Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BC-0108-12
BT2 8DQ

Date: 9" January 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Adam Strain

I would be grateful if you could forward to the Inquiry a copy of the following documents:

1)The RBHSC’s Annual Clinical Audit Programmes for 1993/94 and 1994/95

2)The RBHSC’s Paediatric and Anaesthetics Divisions Clinical Audit Programmes for

1993/94 and 1994/95

3)The RBHSC's Clinical Risk Register for 1994/95
4)The RBHSC's Reporting of Serious Adverse Incident Policy 1994/96

| would be grateful for a response by 18th January 2012

Yours sincerely,
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Bernie Conlon
Secretary to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
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